
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
Thursday 3rd February 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Thursday 3rd March, we are inviting our pupils to dress up as a book 

character or come to school in their pyjamas to celebrate World Book Day! 

 

World Book Day is all about getting all children reading and helping them to 

enjoy it. If reading is fun, children are more likely to choose to read; and the 

more they read, the more they will learn. 

 

All children will receive a World Book Day voucher to exchange at participating shops for a specially written 

WBD book or for £1 off any book.  

 

Children are welcome to change into their slippers once in class or add in a dressing gown. Please ensure 

that your child/children have their school shoes/ trainers with them to wear at break and lunch.  

 

We hope your child will enjoy celebrating books with us on this day.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill    Mrs D. Reynolds 

English Lead     Headteacher 
 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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